## **Baroness Nicholson of Winterbourne**



26th June, 2020

The Baroness Berridge, House of Lords, London. SW1A 0PW

Dear Elizabeth,

I write to draw your attention to an important letter from Jennifer Gourley of Boswednack Farm, St. Ives which contains crucial points on the vulnerability of women and girls in the field of literature and the arts.

Her highest concern is on the words now used by some, but not all, government institutions, to refer to females not as women but Cis women.

I strongly support her view.

I would be grateful for your attention.

Yours ever,

Baroness Nicholson of Winterbourne